
   

 

School will be closed tomorrow for Eid-ul-Adha. We hope you 

have an enjoyable day, Eid Mubarak to all our families that are 

celebrating!  

 

We will have Eid parties on Monday unless otherwise arranged 

by the class teacher. Nursery classes will have parties both in 

the morning and afternoon. 

 

Children can come into school wearing their party clothes and can bring food to 

share with their classmates. Homemade food must be labelled with all ingredients, 

please do not bring food containing nuts. 
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Stebon Primary School’s 

Read our most 

recent Ofsted 

report here 

Attendance 

Every day matters – Every 

minute counts! 

Stebon’s magic number is 

97%. This is because we are 

aiming for 97% attendance. 

This week’s whole school 

attendance was 94% 

Come on Stebon! 

Congratulations to Rec Axel 

Scheffler class who had 97.8% 

attendance this week!  

Key dates for next term: 

Fri 6 June 2025: School closed 

for Eid 

Wed 18 June 2025: Class 

photographs 

Mon 23 June - Wed 2 July 

2025: Y4 Gorsefield 

residentials 

Thu 10 July 2025: Reception 

graduation 

Click below for: 

Term dates for 2025-2026 

academic year 
 

Lunch menu for April-October 

2025 
 

Home learning links 

Year 1 went on a trip all across London this week. They went on different modes of 

public transport including the boat down the River Thames from Canary Wharf to 

the London Eye. They saw many  iconic landmarks of London like the Shard, Big Ben, 

Westminster, Tower Bridge and St Paul’s Cathedral!  

https://stebon.org.uk/
https://twitter.com/stebon_primary
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/144235
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/144235
https://stebon.org.uk/term-dates/
https://stebon.org.uk/term-dates/
https://stebon.org.uk/lunches/
https://stebon.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/03/Stebon-Lunch-Menu-Apr-Oct-2025.pdf
https://stebon.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/03/Stebon-Lunch-Menu-Apr-Oct-2025.pdf
https://stebon.org.uk/family-learning/
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Sports Day 

We had our sports days at Mile End Stadium and Bartlett Park this week. For Reception, they had their first 

sports day in our MUGA! Despite the weather towards the end of the week, we had a wonderful time. 

 

Thank you to parents for your continued 

support with Sport at Stebon. 
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The Art club created colourful 

flowers using bubble wrap and real 

leaf prints. 

Year 3 had a great time on their trip to Kew Gardens this week. 

They got to experience what it feels like to be in a rainforest, learnt 

that types of plants might be found there and also got to take part 

in a tree top walk! 

We will be taking class photos on 

Wednesday 18th June 2025. 

 

Please ensure your child is in school 

uniform. Photos will be taken outside in 

the playground, providing the weather is 

suitable. 

 

You will be able to order photos and 

delivery to the school for free. We will 

share how to place orders once the 

photos are ready. 

 

Please let your class teacher know if you 

do not give permission for your child to 

be in the class photo. 


